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Owing to the excellence of a mathematical essay submitted to
the American Mathematical Society, Mr. MacDonald, our former
mathematics professor, has been eleeted a member of that society.

Rev. Fr. Dowdall, P.P. ¢f Bganville, was a visitor to the Uni-
versity last month.

Mr. Frank Bourke, Matric ’11, is engaged in the pharmacy
business at Winnipeg.

Mr. Jerry Harrington, 13, paid us a visit recently. We would
have liked to see Jerry playing football here this year.

Rev. Fr. Dooner, of Calabogie, called to see us last month.

Lawrence Landrian, ’14, represented the University at a meet-
ing of the Intercollegiate Debating Lieague which was held at
Kingston on Friday, Nov. 28th. The representatives of the differ-
ent colleges were afterwards treated to a sumptuous banquet given
in their honor.

Among former college students who are now playing on other
teams are Sheechy, for Varsity; Heffernan and Lajoie, for T. R.
and A. A.; Ossie and Pat Xennedy and Mike Rodden, for Queen’s,
and the McHugh brothers for Mt. Royal College, Calgary.

Mr. Jack Burns, of the Matric class of ’11, has left Winnipeg,
where he was employed as construction engineer by the C. N. R.,
and has been obliged to go down to Florida for his health. We
carnestly hope for his speedy recovery.

Mr. Dominie Dolan, who is at present travelling for the Cap-
ital Life Insurance Company, usually calls around to see us when
he is in the city.

The Irish Mission House, under the direction of Rev. I'rs. Me-
Guire and S. Murphy, is making rapid progress. Over forty young
men are enrolled there this year,and as the authorities have acquired
the whole house, they have plenty of room for their own study-halls
and private rooms. Much credit is due to the two Rev. Fathers
for their rapid success.



